
From: Megan.Cassella@thomsonreuters.com <Megan.Cassella@thomsonreuters.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/24/2016 7:34:38 AM
Subject: Reuters - Letter from Gov. Haley on plutonium

Attachments: haley letter.pdf

Good morning Chaney,
 
I’m a Reuters reporter working on a story about a letter that Governor Haley sent yesterday to U.S. Energy Secretary 
Moniz regarding a plutonium shipment from Japan. The letter is attached. Would you be able to confirm that the 
letter came from the governor? Further to that, is there any additional comment you’d like to provide? Is the 
governor planning to make a statement or give a press conference on this issue at any point?
 
I’m available by email or at the numbers below.
Thanks much,
Megan
 
 
Megan Cassella
Correspondent
Thomson Reuters

Desk: +1 202 898 8347
 
Mobile: +1 202 768 3999
 
@mmcassella

megan.cassella@thomsonreuters.com
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